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Minutes of Work Session
(approved: April 9, 2018)

The Wilton Conservation Commission held a work session on Friday, January 12, at 10:00 am in the Wilton Fire Station 
Training Room. Alan Preston, Wcc Chairman Bart Hunter, and Jeff Stone were present from the WCC. Spencer Brooks 
attended as a former member of the WCC. There were no other guests.

This morning, the above named WCC members met with Spencer Brooks to learn what he could tell us about monitoring of 
Wilton’s conservation easements, and to transfer to the WCC, property-monitoring notebooks in his possession, the 
contents including baseline documents for the Four Corners Farm property; and past monitoring reports.

From Spencer:
• See the annual town reports for when properties need to be monitored.
• See the annual town reports for all non-drainage easements we hold.

Spencer talked to us about some of the history of various of our easements.

I (Jeff) learned of the existence (and roughly, the location) of the Riverwalk Development easement.

Respectfully submitted,

Jeffrey R. Stone, Acting Recorder 
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